Dear Families,

We hope you all had a wonderful summer filled with many memories made. We are very excited to begin the new
school year and would like to pass along some information to make the transition back as smooth as possible. If your
child has not yet done so, please have them join their grade Lion’s page. The codes are as follows:
6th Grade - 6swrev3
7th Grade - dxm7pza
8th Grade - 55jcmko

Our first day back is September 5th. Breakfast begins at 7:30, through Exit 11 located on West 12th street near
the schoolyard. If you do not wish to come for breakfast, you should be lined up by your grade’s entrance by 7:50.

Morning Entry
6th Grade - West 11th near the schoolyard gate.

7th Grade - Avenue P near West 12th Street
8th Grade - West 11th Street by Exit 3

Dismissal

Dismissal exits depend on where your child’s 8th period class is located in the building. All 6th grade classes will filter into
the schoolyard. Decide with your child which side of the yard you want them to meet you on. It will either be West 11th
(where they enter in the morning) or West 12th (on park side)

2:20PM - 6th grade begins to dismiss.
- Exit 5 (through auditorium left side) into school yard - 101, 109, 113, 205, 207, 6th Grade ONLY 105, GYM and
Theater Down |
- Exit 10 - 117, 122, 123, 125, 125a, 127, 128

2:22PM - 2nd Floor begins to dismiss
- Exit 1 (main) - Down B 209, 211, 213,
- Exit2 (by 115) - Down E&F 221, 222, 223, 225, 226
- Exit (by 115) - Down C&D 215, 217, 219, 220
- Exit 10 - Down G&H 231, 227, 228 & 131

2:22PM - 3rd Floor begins to dismiss
- Exit 3 (auditorium)- Down A 301, 302, 305, 307, 313 GYM and Theater
- Exit 1 (main) - 105 (7th & 8th grade)
- Exit 1(main) Down B 315, 317, 319, 320

Location of exits

Exit 1 - Avenue P closest to West 11th

Exit 2 - Avenue P closest to West 12th

Exit 3 - West 11th door near the schoolyard

Exit 5 - Will go into the schoolyard near West 11th
Exit 10 - Will go into schoolyard near West 12th

If you have any questions, please reach out to to Ms. Morales through talking points or via email
bmoralessalas@schools.nyc.gov
You can also visit our school website @ https://www.sethlowis96.org/
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